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As the President of the Hindu Community and Care & Share Association, I am delighted 

to share my admiration for the Ottawa Telugu Association (OTA). OTA is a shining 

example of how a community organization can preserve and promote its rich cultural 

heritage while fostering unity and inclusivity. Their dedication to the Telugu language, 

traditions, and values is truly commendable. 

Under the exceptional leadership of President Roopa Sree Tungaturthi and her dynamic 

team, OTA has become one of the fastest-growing organizations in our region. Their 

numerous successful events reflect the vibrant spirit of the Telugu community and are a 

testament to the meticulous planning and execution by their team. The cultural programs 

are consistently outstanding, bringing together traditional and modern performances that 

captivate audiences and celebrate the essence of Telugu heritage. 

I also want to extend my heartfelt appreciation to the incredible volunteers of OTA. Their 

selfless service, energy, and enthusiasm ensure the success of every event and foster a 

sense of belonging within the community. 

It is inspiring to witness OTA's remarkable growth and their unwavering commitment to 

cultural preservation. As a fellow community leader, I deeply value their contributions 

and collaboration in promoting our shared values of togetherness, culture, and service.  

My warmest wishes to President Roopa Sree Tungaturthi and the entire team of OTA for 

continued success in all their endeavors. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Parmod Chhabra 

President, Hindu Community in Ottawa Foundation 

Founder and President, Canadian Care & Share Association 


